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THPRD Announces February Donation Drive for 

Beaverton School District Families 

January 30, 2025: This February, please join THPRD in supporting Beaverton 
School District (BSD) families in need.  We are partnering with BSD to collect: 

 

Donations Needed: 

 NEW Undergarments: packaged underwear, new bras, sports bras (all 
sizes welcome); 

 Feminine Hygiene Products: pads preferred (light/regular preferred) 

 Diapers & Wipes:  all sizes welcome 

 

Bring Donations To: 

 

THPRD will have donation barrels at: 

 Conestoga Recreation & Aquatic Center 

9985 SW 125th Ave. 

Or 

 Cedar Hills Recreation Center 

11640 SW Park Way 

 

Donations Welcome 

Please drop off your donated items from throughout the month of February. 

 

THPRD and BSD have started a new partnership this year to coordinate on monthly 
donation drives.  THPRD will be working closely with BSD to get regular updates 
throughout the year on what items BSD families need most.  And THPRD will be 
inviting the public to join us in collecting items throughout the year for BSD staff to 
distribute.  Thank you for your consideration in supporting this new partnership. 
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